

Our ref: SF/sb/FOI 109-18/19:Taylor

Your ref:

Date: 20 August 2018

Lockton House Clarendon Road Cambridge CB2 8FH

Tel: 01223 725400 Direct: 01223 725581 Fax: 01223 725401

Email: Sharon.fox3@nhs.net

Web: www.cambridgeshireandpeterboroughccg.nhs.uk

Email: Richard Taylor

request-500858-2025cdbf@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Taylor

Freedom of Information Act Request: Ref FOI 109-18/19: Response

I am writing further to your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 received on 23 July 2018. The response, provided in liaison with the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Sustainability and Transformation Partnership, System Development Unit is set out below:

Request

Could you please release the current STP Board future agenda planner.

Response

I can confirm that as at the date of your request this information is not held. The STP Board has not established a forward agenda planner at this time, however as the Board builds momentum a forward planner will be developed and be published alongside the meeting papers.

If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled or would like to formally appeal against our response please address your concerns, in writing, to the Freedom of Information Team at NHS Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Clinical Commissioning Group at Lockton House, Clarendon Road, Cambridge CB2 8FH: Telephone: 01223 725400 email: CAPCCG.freedomofinformation1@nhs.net

If, after we have addressed your concerns, you remain dissatisfied with how the CCG has responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner's Office at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. Further details can be found at https://ico.org.uk/.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Yours sincerely

S'havon Fox.

Sharon Fox

Associate Director of Corporate Affairs (CCG Secretary)